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anything further. Not being financially very strong, they 
have to proceed with caution in their undertakings. At 
the same time, they desire to have an edifice worthy of 
Presbyterianism in Montreal ; and as they have the 
honour of bearing all that was transferable of the name 
of the old church in St. Gabriel street, and are joint heirs, 
with many others, of the memories of that venerable 
edifice, they trust that they shall have the cordial sym­
pathy and support of the other congregations, in their 
efforts to free it of debt, and to erect the tower. Their 
endeavour will be to carry on the work of Christ in the 
spirit of the best traditions of the St. Gabriel Street 
Church, and to strengthen the Presbyterian cause in the 
central part of the city. As the centenary has not other­
wise been signalized by any permanent memorial, it has 
occurred to the authorities of the church to propose that 
the new tower should be called “ The Centennial Tower,” 
and that the members of the Presbyterian church gener­
ally should be asked to contribute to it. At all events, it 
is believed that many of the descendants of former wor­
shippers in St. Gabriel Street Church, even though they 
may now belong to other communions, will be glad of an 
opportunity of joining in some such commemorative effort. 
Any of the readers of this page, disposed to help in this 
work, who will send a contribution for this object to the 
writer, shall have his or her name inscribed on the list of 
the benefactors of the St. Gabriel Church.
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